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	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: MPs call to protect future of pharmacy; DHSC to remove Transitional Payments; supply notice.

APPG publishes “The Future of Pharmacy Manifesto”
A report published by the All-Party Parliamentary Group (APPG) on Pharmacy today calls for “urgent action” to relieve the significant funding and workforce pressures on community pharmacy and to deliver on the full potential of pharmacy teams. 

The Future of Pharmacy: Manifesto report calls for a new “strategic vision” for pharmacies and highlights the opportunity to harness the potential of pharmacy teams to help tackle NHS backlogs. However, the report also warns that the Government must first urgently address the major issues confronting the sector.

Read the Pharmacy APPG report 

DHSC to remove Transitional Payments from next month
The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has decided to reduce the Transitional Payment to zero from February 2023. PSNC’s Negotiating Team refused to accept this on the grounds that any reductions in payments at this point will be impossible for community pharmacy contractors to manage financially. 

Commenting on the Department’s decision, Janet Morrison, PSNC Chief Executive, said that this “could not come at a worse time for community pharmacy businesses who by the Government’s own admission have been subjected to years of funding cuts. Pharmacies are on the brink of collapse and removing these payments now may be the final straw for some: we have made that absolutely clear.”

Chair of PSNC’s Funding and Contract Subcommittee and Negotiating Team Member, Peter Cattee, agreed, adding that “we must continue to take whatever action is within our power to change Government minds and that decision before we see chaos in the network.”

Find out more 

New Medicine Supply Notice
DHSC has issued a medicine supply notification for Senokot® syrup and Senokot® 12 Years Plus syrup (both containing 7.5mg/5ml sennosides). A copy of this medicine supply notification, including further information for pharmacy teams, has been sent to all pharmacy NHS email addresses.

Learn more
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